
Worldwide telecom limited
2F,Block C,ShenFang building,zhen hua lu,futian district,shenzhen,china.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

July 19, 2019

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD
COLUMBIA, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCCID: 2ARO3-WS041

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

We place the FCC label in the battery compartment due to below reasons:

1. The FCC label is visible when user open the battery door and install the
batteries, otherwise, the equipment doesn’t work.

2. The equipment is separated from the battery and the cover in the packing box,
users can read the FCC ID information at the time of purchase.

3. Label placed on the exterior of the equipment affect the appearance according
to design requirements; otherwise, it would be easily removed or damaged.

BEST REGARDS,

Worldwide telecom limited

-------------------------------
(Edgar Aguilar Mendoza)
(Project Director)


